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April 20 

Catholic Charities 2024 Annual Appeal  

 

A message from Ed Langlois, communications director for 

Catholic Charities of Oregon 

 

Dear friend, 

Catholic Charities’ annual appeal is set for parishes throughout 

western Oregon the weekend of May 4 and 5. But it’s never too 

early to give to such a worthy cause. 

 
Your gift to our 2024 annual appeal enables us to continue to 
offer life changing services such as transitional housing, 
permanent housing with supportive services, immigration legal 
help, refugee aid, family support, case management and more.  
 
Parishes and Catholic Charities make a great team.  
 
And as we continue celebrating our 90th year and the strong 
women who started Catholic social service in Oregon, (both 
women religious and lay women) we are inviting you to donate in 
the name of a woman you admire. If you wish, we’ll list her name 
on our website, in our digital newsletter, in our parish print 



newsletter and on social media. It will be a sweet act as Mother’s 
Day approaches.  
 
 
All gifts are welcome and appreciated: Give today. 

 

For information on our programs and services please refer to our 

agency flyer  

English 

Spanish  

 

For more information, please visit our website 

(https://www.catholiccharitiesoregon.org/) or call our main phone 

line (503-231-4866).  

 

Yours, 

 

-Ed Langlois 

 

 

Email April 27:  

Give in honor of a woman you admire 

A Message from Catholic Charities of Oregon 

 

https://give.catholiccharitiesoregon.org/give/565776/#!/donation/checkout
https://www.catholiccharitiesoregon.org/wp-content/uploads/2024/01/Agency-flyer-FINAL_May-23.pdf
https://www.catholiccharitiesoregon.org/wp-content/uploads/2024/02/OnePager2023_Spanish.pdf
https://www.catholiccharitiesoregon.org/


Dear Friend,  

 

We’re a week away from Catholic Charities of Oregon’s 2024 

Annual Appeal. This second collection will be held in parishes 

throughout western Oregon the weekend of May 4 and 5. But it’s 

never too early to give. 

 

When you give to Catholic Charities, you help ensure life 

changing services for the most vulnerable Oregonians. We offer 

outreach to homeless camps, housing, food and other social 

services designed to keep people in housing once they get there. 

We resettle refugees and give expert legal help to immigrants 

seeking to follow the law.  

 

But it’s all about relationships. Victoria Waldrep, who leads our 

outreach to homeless people in an effort to help them get housed, 

says this:  

 

“I’ve had people call out of their tents and say, ‘Is that you, 

Victoria?’ Then they come out and throw their arms around me.” 

And as we continue celebrating our 90th year and the strong 
women who started Catholic social service in Oregon, (both 
women religious and lay women) we are inviting you to donate in 
the name of a woman you admire. If you wish, we’ll list her name 
on our website, in our digital newsletter, in our parish print 



newsletter and on social media. It will be a perfect thing to do as 
Mother’s Day approaches.  
 
 
For information on our programs and services please refer to our 

agency flyer  

English  

Spanish  

 

For more information, please visit our website 

(https://www.catholiccharitiesoregon.org/) or call our main phone 

line (503-231-4866).  

 

To give to Catholic Charities, click here. 

 

Thank you, 

 

-Friends of Catholic Charities 

 

Email May 3: 

You have the power to give hope 

A Message from Ed Langlois, communications director for 

Catholic Charities of Oregon 

 

https://www.catholiccharitiesoregon.org/wp-content/uploads/2024/01/Agency-flyer-FINAL_May-23.pdf
https://www.catholiccharitiesoregon.org/wp-content/uploads/2024/02/OnePager2023_Spanish.pdf
https://www.catholiccharitiesoregon.org/
https://give.catholiccharitiesoregon.org/give/565776/#!/donation/checkout


Dear Friend, 

This weekend, Catholic Charities of Oregon’s 2024 Annual 

Appeal takes place in parishes throughout western Oregon. This 

second collection helps ensure life changing services are 

available to our neighbors with greatest need.  

You have the power to give hope and build futures via homeless 
camp outreach, housing, refugee resettlement, immigration legal 
services and aid to families. 
  
Founded during the Great Depression, we are your official 
domestic relief agency. The need continues today, and you are 
part of the solution.  
 
And as we continue celebrating our 90th year and the strong 
women who started Catholic social service in Oregon, (both 
women religious and lay women) we are inviting you to donate in 
the name of a woman you admire. If you wish, we’ll list her name 
on our website, in our digital newsletter, in our parish print 
newsletter and on social media. It will be a sweet act as Mother’s 
Day approaches.  
 

“Whatever you did for the least of these, you did for me.” – 

Matthew 25:40 

Give love today by donating now. 

For information on our programs and services please refer to our 

agency flyer:   

English  

https://give.catholiccharitiesoregon.org/give/565776/#!/donation/checkout
https://www.catholiccharitiesoregon.org/wp-content/uploads/2024/01/Agency-flyer-FINAL_May-23.pdf


Spanish  

 

For more information, please visit our website 

(https://www.catholiccharitiesoregon.org/) or call our main phone 

line (503-231-4866).  

 

Thank you, 

-Ed Langlois 

 

Email May 11:   

Not too late to honor a woman you admire 

A Message from Catholic Charities of Oregon 

 

Dear Friend, 

 

Catholic Charities of Oregon held its annual second collection 

appeal in parishes throughout western Oregon last weekend. But 

it’s never too late to give. 

 

We are still marking our 90th anniversary and the strong women 
who founded Catholic social ministry in Oregon, including women 
religious and lay women. As Mother’s Day is upon us, you can still 
give in honor of a woman you admire. If you wish, we’ll list her 

https://www.catholiccharitiesoregon.org/wp-content/uploads/2024/02/OnePager2023_Spanish.pdf
https://www.catholiccharitiesoregon.org/


name on our website, in our digital newsletter, in our parish print 
newsletter and on social media.  
 

All gifts are welcome and appreciated; make a donation here.  

 

For information on our programs and services please refer to our 

agency flyer: 

English  

Spanish  

 

For more information, please visit our website 

(https://www.catholiccharitiesoregon.org/) or call our main phone 

line (503-231-4866).  

 

Thank you, 

-Staff of Catholic Charities 

 

https://give.catholiccharitiesoregon.org/give/565776/#!/donation/checkout
https://www.catholiccharitiesoregon.org/wp-content/uploads/2024/01/Agency-flyer-FINAL_May-23.pdf
https://www.catholiccharitiesoregon.org/wp-content/uploads/2024/02/OnePager2023_Spanish.pdf
https://www.catholiccharitiesoregon.org/

